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February 28, 2025 

 

    Carol Palacios 
Atlantis University 
1011 Sunnybrook Rd. 
Miami FL, 33136 

  

RE:  NOTIFICATION OF APPROVAL TO PARTICIPATE IN FL-SARA 

 
Dear Ms. Palacios: 
 
On behalf of THE POSTSECONDARY RECIPROCAL DISTANCE EDUCATION COORDINATING COUNCIL, I am  
pleased to send you an approval letter, as provided under Ch. 1000, Florida Statutes. 
 
There are two (2) key factors you must keep in mind during your period of approval: 

 
1.     Comply with the requirements set forth in Section 1000.35, Florida Statutes and  

Chapter  6N-1    Florida Administrative Code; and 
2.  Comply with the terms and provisions of the United State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement,   

 including the requirement to submit data to the National Council for State Authorization Reciprocity   
 Agreements (NC-SARA). 
 

You will be notified before your next annual review of a submission deadline with information on filing an 
application. 
 
Should you need further assistance, please contact sonia.browning@fldoe.org. 
 
Thank you, 

 

Brady Lyon  
Director, Postsecondary Reciprocal Distance Education  
 
BL/smb 


